
Cardinal Langley RC High School – September 2026 Admissions Open Evening/Information 
Evening, Tuesday 30th September at 5:00pm 

 
If you have a child in Year 6, and you are considering applying for a Year 7 place for them 
here at Cardinal Langley, our Open Evening for 2026 entry took place last term. 
If you missed this opportunity, we are planning a catch-up information session on Tuesday 
30th September 2025, starting at 5.00pm with an address by the Headteacher.  
There will also be an opportunity to tour the school and have any questions/queries 
answered.  
 
Please note that this is not an interactive event like our June open evening and it is aimed 
more at parents/carers than children. 
 
If you would like to attend, please email us at admin@clrchs.co.uk to let us know. 
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